
Schedule Information 
Schedules will be available on August 22, 2025, at 3:00 p.m., through Infinite Campus. 

We realize this can be a stressful time, and you will want to rectify the issue ASAP.   

Important points: 

1. Each student selected classes last spring. Final schedules reflect students' first choice or 

alternate choices.   Ultimately, students and parents signed off on these final choices. 

2. Do not call the office to speak with a counselor. Schedule changes are made with the 

student after a schedule change form has been submitted. Schedule change forms are 

available in the main office.   

3. Changes may only be made if we made a mistake and you were placed into a course that 

was not requested. 

4.  If there is a blank or empty period in your schedule, report to the guidance department 

during that empty period. 

5. Considering the above, if you would like to speak with a guidance counselor, please 

pick up a schedule change form from the main office. A guidance counselor will send a 

pass based on urgency and timing.  

6. Schedules are first available on Infinite Campus (IC). If you do not have an account (most 

new students to Erie's Public Schools will not have access yet), your schedule will be 

printed and available in your Homeroom on the first day of school. 

  



 French and State Street lower gym doors will open at 8 a.m. All students (no 

parent/guardian/guests) must pass through a security screening; doors 

close at 8:35 

 After 8:35, all students should use the upper promenade State Street 

entrance.  

 Backpacks must be completely clear.  

 Before passing through the scanners, please unzip ALL pockets on your 

backpack and place all metal in the gray bin.  

 After screening, you may proceed to the dining hall for breakfast, which is 

served from 8:00 to 8:35.  

 Breakfast and lunch are provided free of charge to all students. 

 Homeroom (HR) starts at 8:40. 

 All students, including CTE, report to Collegiate on the first day. Please note 

that we will follow our regular schedule on Tuesday, August 26. 

 Dual Enrollment students should follow their college schedule.  

 HR will be extended on Monday, 8/25 only. 

 If you were unable to obtain your schedule, one will be in Homeroom. 

 Lunch period is based on your third-period teacher. HR and second-period 

teachers will review this information.  

 Note – Application for bus passes are available on the district's website. Go 

to the top of the webpage, go to Departments, then select Transportation 

from the menu, then on the left side, select Applying for a District Bus 

Transportation/EMTA Bus Passes. 

 


